
                                                                    

 
 
March 12, 2021   
  
 
Good evening RLA Elementary Families, 
Just a few notes as we head into the weekend:  

 the first two days of our spring conferences (afternoon) are scheduled for this week 
(Wednesday 3/17 & Thursday 3/18), therefore the school day will end at 1:40 on those 
two days 

 specials classes will resume the week March 29th and will be asynchronous in the 
afternoons (as they were prior to the new year); participation will be optional 

 class schedules will change slightly starting March 29th and will include a new universal 
lunch time of 12:00 – 12:30 for all 
 

Lastly, it seems like our new mascot has already become quite popular within our RLA 
community… here’s one of Mrs. Noonan’s Fourth Graders with a version of R2TeachU that he 
constructed.  Well done!   

 

 
                                                                  
                                                                          
Have an awesome weekend, 
Steve 

 
 
 

Steve DeAngelo  

Principal  
Remote Learning Academy  
Fairfield Public Schools  
 


